
Academic Coordination Project 
Update 

March 27, 2013 



BOG regulation 8.004 stipulates that evaluations 
occur of both proposed new programs and 
existing programs 
 

CAVP process considers 
 

• duplication of programs at other SUS universities 
 

• level of degree production 
 

• student demand for programs 
 

• work force and economic development needs 
 

• financial resources 
 

• collaboration between universities 
  



CAVP appointed committee 
 

• membership from all SUS universities 
 

• focused first on developing a process for 
evaluating proposed new programs 
(undergraduate, master’s, and doctoral) 

 

    -    each university has a process for internal  
   evaluation 
 

• four meetings per year 
 

• developed a form to be completed by the 
university proposing the new program 

 







Orlando 

Professional 
Development 
Center 

Center for Emerging Media 



Committee reviewed each proposed program 
 

• no concerns 
 

• concerns 
 

Concerns presented back to each campus 
 

• expectation that concerns will be addressed 
prior to submitting the proposal to the BOT 
 

 







Committee is meeting on April 12, 2013, to 
examine existing programs 
 

• “unnecessary duplication” 
 

• low-degree production 
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